



Lynne Lambert Headteacher

Dear Parent/Carer

Breadalbane Academy
ABERFELDY PH15 2DU
Tel 01887 822300 • Fax 01887 820464
Email breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk

P7 Transition

Your son/daughter will be transferring to Breadalbane Academy to commence \$1 in August 2025.

As part of our preparation for this transition, we are organising a residential/outdoor experience for all our associated primaries, and we hope that all pupils will be able to join us.

Aims of the residential:

- To allow pupils from our associated primaries to meet and begin the process of getting to know each other.
- To enable secondary staff, especially Support for Pupils staff, to get to know the pupils.
- To give pupils an outdoor experience

The 1-night residential will take place from Thursday 8th May to Friday 9th May at Comrie Croft near Crieff. The centre is well equipped, and our accommodation will be in the two main buildings. All rooms have bunk bed facilities and accommodate 4-6 people. All catering (except for a packed lunch on the first day) is provided by Breadalbane Academy and pupils will participate in a range of activities provided by school staff.

The cost of the residential is not likely to exceed £70.00. If you would like your child to take part, please complete and return the attached booking form by 7th February 2025 along with a deposit of £35.00. We ask that you provide your email address on the booking form to enable us to contact you directly with all the trip information. The last installment for this trip will be due on Friday 4th April 2025. If your child currently attends Breadalbane Academy primary, please make this payment via your ParentPay account. If your child attends one of our associated primaries, please make this payment via our ParentPay shop. The link to this will be sent to you from your child's primary school.

We appreciate that the necessary cost of some school trips can present a financial challenge and if you would like to discuss financial assistance for this trip, please contact the school office.

We are aware that pupils awaiting a decision on a placing request to our school will not hear until the end of April 2025. Should the placing request be declined a full refund for the trip will be given.

Should you wish to discuss any aspect of the trip, please contact me via the school office on 01887 822300 or by email at <a hreadalbane@pkc.gov.uk.

Thank you for your anticipated support.

Yours faithfully

Mr Craig Martin

<u>DHT Support for Pupils &</u> Staff













Breadalbane Academy

P7 Residential Trip to Comrie Croft 8th – 9th May 2025

BOOKING FORM

Name of Child:				
Male]	Fe	emale	
Address:				
Post Code:			·	
Home Telephone	Number:			
Name of Parent/0	Carer:			
Main Contact Nur	mber:			
Email Address:				
Date of Birth:				
Primary School:				
Photography Co I give permission on the School soo	for photogra	•		hild to be used
Yes			No	
_, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,				

The total cost of the trip will be approx £70.00

Please return this booking form to your local primary school and ensure a deposit of £35.00 is paid by 7th February 2025.